

Constituency Office: 195 Norseman St., Unit 21 Etobicoke, ON M8Z 0E9

Tel: 416-259-2249

Email: christine.hogart h@pc.ola.org Web: www.christinehogarthmpp.ca



February 20, 2020

Delivered by Email and Mail

The Ross Memorial Hospital 10 Angeline Street North, Lindsay, ON K9V 4M8

Email: vnelson@rmh.org

Attn: Val Harris, Board Chair and Veronica Nelson, Interim President and Chief Executive

Officer

Office of the Clerk of the House Procedural Services Branch Room 1405, Whitney Block 99 Wellesley St W Toronto ON M7A 1A2

Email: comm-regsprbills@ola.org

Attention: Eric Rennie, Clerk of the Standing Committee on Regulations and Private Bills

Dear Sirs/ Mesdames:

Re:

Application to the Legislative Assembly of the Province of Ontario to enact Special Legislation: An Act respecting The Ross Memorial Hospital, 2019 (the "Bill")

I have had the opportunity to review the Bill and I write to both The Ross Memorial Hospital and the Office of the Clerk of the House to confirm that I am willing to introduce the Bill in the Legislative Assembly of Ontario.

Sincerely

Christine Hogarth, MPP Etobicoke-Lakeshore

c. N. Pasquino, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP (via email: npasquino@blg.com)